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Parish Newsletter 22nd/23rd June 

  St Alban’s Church 
Roe Farm Lane, Derby, DE21 6ET 

www.stalbansderby.org.uk 

St Hugh’s Church 
                                   71a Derby Road, Borrowash, DE72 3HB 
                                       www.sthughsborrowash.org.uk 

Contact us: 
Stalbansoffice@dioceseofnottingham.uk 
St Alban’s Roe Farm Lane, Derby, DE21 6ET  
Tel.01332 672914  
Office, Pastoral & Mission Support: 
Kay-Lee 07935 609769  
Mon 10-2pm, Tues 10-3pm, Fri 10-3pm 
For Mass Intentions, Admin & any bookings for St 
Alban’s   
Bookings for St Hugh’s contact Lisa Radford 
Tel: 07507418268  lisaradford16@gmail.com 
SVP Catherine Williams 07984283382  
Email: stalbansderbysvp@hotmail.com  

Priest: Fr Roji Alex MSFS 
Roji.alex@dioceseofnottingham.uk  
Deacon: Juan Carlos Valer 
deacon.jcv@gmail.com  
Safeguarding: 
St Alban’s  
Christianne: 07513725329 
Christianne.sammutPSR@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

St Hugh’s Margaret:  
Margaret.burnsPSR@dioceseofnottingham.uk  
Newsletter items 
stalbansnewsletter@dioceseofnottingham.uk   

Hospital 
Support 
In an emergency 
call The Royal 
Derby Hospital on 
01332 340131 for 
the On-Call 
Catholic Chaplain 
 

Safeguarding The new “Parish Safeguarding Handbook” can be accessed from the Diocese Website 
https://www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/departments/safegarding One copy is at the back of church  

Scripture Readings – 12th Week of Ordinary 
Time 
Online Readings at www.universalis.com/mass 
 

Our Sanctuary Lamp at St Alban’s burns this week: 
Mary Noonan RIP 

BIGGUNS AND LITTLUNS 11.00am-1.00pm A group for all ages. An opportunity to meet new people and enjoy 
watching the children explore and play. We do activities for the children and the adults should they wish to join in. 
But it’s also fine for you to sit back and relax with a coffee and cake.   @ St Alban’s Parish Hall.  

  St Alban’s 
St Alban’s Holy Gift Shop is open after Mass every 
Sunday in the parish hall.  A place to buy cards, gifts, 
etc Come and take a look. Card and cash accepted. 

St Hugh’s  
St Hugh’s have a piety stall available in the meeting room 
with various religious items on sale. Please go and have a 
look after Mass.  Sunday coffee mornings after Mass.  

 
 

Derby Deanery Youth Choir - For children aged 7 upwards every Tuesday 6:30pm until 7.15pm @ St Alban’s 
Church. (£1 a week) Derby Deanery Choir for adults every Tuesday 7.30pm until 8.30pm (£2 a week) no audition 
– just lots of great singing! Contact Jo for more info 07745 517371 
 
 

Dr Cyprian Blamires OCDS will speak during a Retreat Day The Woman at the Well on Saturday 30th September, 
from 12.15pm, at the Rosmini Centre (LE7 4SJ). For more information contact Sister Paulette on 07825 040375.  
 
St Hugh’s Children’s liturgy are looking for volunteers to help with Children’s liturgy. Anyone wishing to 
help/volunteer please contact Caroline After Mass.  All welcome -  Zumba classes: fun and low impact classes 
take place every Friday in the parish hall from 10.30-11.15. Come along for a fun gentle workout. All welcome. 
Wellness Wednesday: wellness Wednesday coffee morning will resume on June 26th 9.30-11.30 until July 31st, 
none in August. 
 

The St Vincent de Paul Charity at St Alban’s.  A very big heartfelt thanks for the kind donations and support 
given.  The retiring collections raised St Alban’s - £252 and a food voucher for £150.   St Hugh’s - £326.50.  Again, 
many thanks.  If  you know of anyone in our community who could benefit from support from the SVP, please get 
in touch (see contact details above) – all calls are confidential.   Donations can also be made via the card machine 
outside the Martyr’s Chapel.   
 

This year's New Dawn Pilgrimage will take place from Monday 5th to Friday 9th August at the National Shrine 
and Basilica of Our Lady of Walsingham. New Dawn is a family event with a programme of Liturgy, Sacraments, 
praise and worship, keynote speakers, workshops, children/youth ministries and more. Further information can 
be found at www.newdawn.org.uk 

Twelfth Week of Ordinary Time 
Sunday Mass at St Alban’s is streamed at www.youtube.com/@stalbansderby 

Exposition of the blessed sacrament will be half an hour before each weekday mass starts. 
Confessions half an hour before weekday mass at St Alban’s and St Hugh’s 

 

Day & Date Place Time Event Mass Intention  

Sat 22nd     St. Alban’s 6.30pm Mass Johnny Kearney RIP 

Sunday 23rd   
 

St Hugh’s  

St Alban’s 

9.00am 

10.30am 

Mass 

Mass               

Mary Tuite RIP  

Mary Noonan RIP 

Monday 24th         
Nativity of St John the 
Baptist 

St Alban’s 10.00am Mass Deceased members of 
 McArdle family 

Wed 26th      
Feria                                

St Hugh’s 
 

10.00am Mass Bob Cannon RIP 

Thursday 27th          
Feria 

St Alban’s 
 

6.30pm Mass Frank Powell RIP 

Friday 28th    
St Irenaeus 

St Hugh’s 
 

10.00am Mass People of the Parish 

Saturday 29th                  St Alban’s 6.30pm Mass Bridie & John Murphy RIP 

Sunday 30th     
 

St Hugh’s 9.00am 
 

Mass Alf and Patricia Walsh RIP 

St Alban’s 10.30am Mass Tom Noonan RIP 

  Please pray for Carol Orme who died on 26th May whose funeral will be on Friday 5th July at 12 noon. 
 

A reflection from Pope Francis for the Year of Prayer, on the Twelfth Sunday of the Year: Three parables in 
Luke’s Gospel emphasize how we need to be constant in our prayer. In the first a man asks for help from a 
friend in the middle of the night and does not give up until his friend responds; in the second a widow persists 
in asking the unrighteous judge for justice; in the third a publican and a Pharisee pray in the Temple. We see 
these three attitudes – insistence, patience and humility – reflected in the saints who persevered in prayer; 
may we persevere in prayer conscious that we never pray alone, but with Christ himself, in the power of the 
Holy Spirit. To read the full reflection and find more resources at  dioceseofnottingham.uk/yearofprayer 
 
Consider how to vote at the General Election (4th July): some thoughts from the Bishops of England and 
Wales about Education. Catholic schools support parents as the primary educators of their children and 
welcome anyone who seeks a Catholic education for their child. The 2,100 Catholic schools make up 9% of 
the state-funded sector and are considerably more ethnically diverse than the national average, taking in 
more pupils from the poorest households, and outperforming state schools at GCSE. The Catholic 
community provides the government with rent-free land and buildings for schools, and by contributing to 
capital costs saves taxpayers hundreds of millions of pounds. This partnership with the State has resulted in 
protection of the core principles of Catholic education, such as the ability to give priority in admissions to 
Catholic children, and to teach a Catholic curriculum for Religious Education. Catholic education is popular 
with parents and successful in preparing pupils for life in modern Britain. However, there are campaigns to 
get rid of schools with a religious character, and to change the curriculum so that our schools would no 
longer be Catholic. Consider whether election candidates support the creation of new Catholic schools 
through the removal of the cap on faith-based admissions? Whether they recognise the importance of 
Catholic leaders, teachers and governors in maintaining the Catholic school ethos? How will they safeguard 
parents’ rights as the primary educators including their right to withdraw their child from Relationships and 
Sex education and Religious Education? For more information visit: www.cbcew.org.uk/education-
election24/ 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Friday 28th June 
Sun 14th July 

 

St Albansbury (Ticketed Event) 
Mass on the Grass   

 

 St Alban's School field (4-8pm) 
St. Alban’s 

 
  
 
 
 

 

 
 

Parish 
Donations 
St Hugh’s 

 

 

St Alban’s 
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